
 
Subject Matter 
 

Expected 
date of 
decision 
 

Who will 
Decide 
 

How you can contact the 
decision-maker 
 

Information about this may be 
obtained from 
 

Reports and 
background 
papers 
submitted to 
decision-
maker 

Consultation 
& 
participation 
 

Possible 
amalgamation 
of Robert 
Jones Infant 
and Junior 
Schools, 
Blidworth 
Report on the 
outcome of the 
consultation as 
to whether the 
schools should 
amalgamate or 
not. 

December 
2005 
 

Cabinet 
(for 
members 
see last 
page of this 
plan) 
 

Write to: Paul Robinson at 
County Hall, West Bridgford, 
Nottingham NG2 7QP or 
email 
paul.robinson@nottscc.gov.uk 
Phone 0115 977 3174 
 

Nicola Gillaspy Education Officer 
Schools Property & Development 
Education Department County Hall, West 
Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-
mail 
nicola.gillaspy@education.nottscc.gov.uk 
Phone 0115 977 3873 
 

Consultation 
leaflet. List of 
views and 
comments 
raised. 
 

Meetings held 
with staff, 
governors and 
parents of 
pupils. 
 

Education 
Department 
Capital 
Programme 
Report to inform 
Cabinet of 
proposed 
variations to the 
Education 
Capital 
Programme 

December 
2005 
 

Cabinet 
(for 
members 
see last 
page of this 
plan) 
 

Write to: Paul Robinson at 
County Hall, West Bridgford, 
Nottingham NG2 7QP or 
email 
paul.robinson@nottscc.gov.uk 
Phone 0115 977 3174 
 

Mick Jones Head of Property and 
Development Services Education 
Department County Hall, West Bridgford, 
Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail 
mick.jones@education.nottscc.gov.uk 
Phone 0115 977 3538 
 

 Deputy Leader 
and Cabinet 
Member for 
Education. 
Director of 
Education 
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Expected 
date of 
decision 
 

Who will 
Decide 
 

How you can contact the 
decision-maker 
 

Information about this may be 
obtained from 
 

Reports and 
background 
papers 
submitted to 
decision-maker 

Consultation & 
participation 
 

Designing the 
Future – senior 
management 
structure A 
decision on the 
future 
management 
structure of the 
council 
following 
consideration of 
advice and the 
outcomes of 
consultation. 
 

January 
2006 
 

Cabinet 
(for 
members 
see last 
page of this 
plan) 
 

Write to: Paul Robinson at 
County Hall, West Bridgford, 
Nottingham NG2 7QP or 
email 
paul.robinson@nottscc.gov.uk 
Phone 0115 977 3174 
 

Roger Latham Chief Executive 
County Hall, West Bridgford, 
Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail 
roger.latham@.nottscc.gov.uk 
Phone 0115 977 3582 
 

Cabinet Report 
 

Consultation has 
been undertaken 
by OPM 
management 
consultants and is 
considered in 
their report. 
Further 
consultation will 
be undertaken 
with members, 
staff and trade 
unions in October 
and November 
prior to the 
decision. 

Carlton 
Netherfield 
Primary Report 
on the latest 
estimated cost 
of providing a 
replacement 
school for the 
former Carlton 
Netherfield 
Infant and 
Junior Schools. 
 

February 
2006 
 

Cabinet 
(for 
members 
see last 
page of this 
plan) 
 

Write to: Paul Robinson at 
County Hall, West Bridgford, 
Nottingham NG2 7QP or 
email 
paul.robinson@nottscc.gov.uk 
Phone 0115 977 3174 
 

Alan Coole Customer Services 
Group Property Services 
Environment Trent Bridge House, 
Fox Road, West Bridgford, 
Nottingham or e-mail 
alan.coole@nottscc.gov.uk Phone 
0115 977 3555 Please note that 
much of the information in relation 
to this item contains exempt 
information as defined in the Local 
Government Act 1972. Exempt 
information may not be disclosed 
to the public. 

The report and 
background 
documents 
contain exempt 
information as 
defined in the 
Local 
Government Act 
1972. They will 
not therefore be 
available for 
inspection. 

Deputy Leader 
and Cabinet 
Member for 
Education. Asset 
Management 
Plan User Group 
meetings. Head 
Teacher and 
Governing Body 
meetings. 
 



 


